
4/9/70 

Dear Mr . Crabtree., 

I am writing you this s hort, note to inquire about 

your plans for the SoA.A. meetings in Mexico City. 

I and three other students a.re going to spend the week 

prior to t he meetings in and a.round the city. What 

I am wondering is there any possibility of getting 

together with you f or some time before a/30/70? 

Bruce Huckell and I plan to spend at lea.st one day 

someplace chipping while we have a ready supply of 

material. If such a meeting is not possible I hope 

t o see you s ometime at the meetings o As I stated 

above we will be in Mexico City for a week prior to t he 

meetings and have not planned anythi:gg deffinite . 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely., 

Bruce Br .· ey~ 
P .o. Bo:x: 17330 
Tucson., .Arizona 

85710 

P . Sif you have occasion to contact me i n Mexico City I 
will be staying at t he Montejo Hotelo 


